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From: Christine Wilson <campaigns@good.do>
Sent: Sunday, 13 November 2016 10:18 PM
To: fgm
Subject: Submission to the Joint Select Committee on Future Gaming Markets

Dear Members of the Committee,

Poker machines are a blight on our social life. They destroy the ambience of pubs and clubs. They are
designed to cause addiction and rigged to win. Every dollar spent on the pokies could be betier spent in the
community. It could buy good food, better clothing, movie tickets. It could contribute to supporting family
and community life, it could aid struggling businesses. The money could be spent on the education of
children. Every hour spent in front of a poker machine could be better spent. Pokies are a lousy, life
destroying menace, that target the weak and gullible and focus in a cynical fashion on poorer communities,
those who can least afford this immoral predation. It is in fact a form of theft from the poorer, gullible and
more vulnerable members of society. Who benefits? Not people in local communities, such as Glenorchy.

It should be vital for the self respect of government members that they heed the wishes of the great majority
of Tasmanians and get rid of this blight. They should NOT be in community venues like pubs and clubs, and
should be properly regulated to be safe and fair in our casinos.

Yours sincerely, Christine Wilson

This email was sent by Christine Wilson via Do Gooder, a website that
allows people to contact you regarding issues they consider important. In accordance with web protocol FC
3834 we have set the FROM field of this email to our generic no-reply address at campaigns@good.do,
however Christine provided an email address (chris.wilson.away@gmail.com) which we included in the
REPLY-TO field.

Please reply to Christine Wilson at chris.wilson.away@gmail.com.

To learn more about Do Gooder visit www.dogooder.co To learn more about web protocol FC 3834 visit:
www.rfc-base.org/rfc-3834.html




